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Red Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations for online learning for a half term, we did it! The 

children have been amazing!  

Thank you to the children who attended the phonics group this 

week. This is a great opportunity for live teaching in small sessions. 

Please look out for an invitation to a zoom in the first week back.  

This week we have seen some super work uploaded to google classroom. 

Please take the time to congratulate the children on their learning, their effort 

and attitudes. We are very impressed and proud of every one of them.  

As part of our RE topic, the children wrote a new class prayer. They had such 

lovely ideas of what to thank God for, we thought we would share it with you.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear God,  

Thank you for our wonderful world, for nature, animals and oceans, 

Thank you for our families and friends, 

Thank you for food and furniture, 

Thank you for keeping us healthy and strong, 

Please help us getter better at our school work, 

Please help us get better at running and football, 

Please help Doctors and Scientists find a cure for corona virus, 

So we can play with our friends and be together, 

Amen. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
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After half term our maths focus will be adding and subtracting within 10. 

We will be using a short film to teach literacy and know the children will enjoy 

this quality text. Tasks will be set on google classroom but there is no national 

Academy lesson as it will be taught by us in the morning session.  

We wish you a relaxing and restful half term. Looking forward to seeing you for 

our live zoom session on the 22nd February 2021. 

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to 

red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton. 
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